
From: Pete Lockhart [mailto:Pete.Lockhart@wwu.edu]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 31, 2014 11:11 AM 
To: Becca Saitta 
Cc: Mykel Miller 
Subject: Western Washington University 
 

Hi Becca, 
 
The floor looks amazing and we have already received a lot of positive response.   
 
Happy New Year, 
 
Pete 
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